
 
 

Self-Care RIIG Call for Abstracts - Guaranteed Research Symposium at the 2023 Annual 

MNRS Research Conference March 29 – April 1, 2023 in Des Moines, IA 

 

ABSTRACT SUBMISSIONS DUE ON JULY 22, 2022 

 

Title: Advancing Self-Care Science through the Research Lenses of the NINR 2022-2026 

Strategic Plan.  

The Self-Care RIIG will sponsor a 90-minute symposium focused on moving forward self-care 

and self-management science within the scope of the National Institutes of Nursing Research 

(NINR) 2022 -2026 strategic plan. Researchers and clinical practitioners are invited to submit 

their abstracts for the purpose of participating as panelists discussing current and relevant self-

care and self-management science through the research lenses of the current NINR strategic plan 

(health equity, social determinants of health, population and community health, prevention and 

health promotion, and/or systems and models of chronic disease management). 

Self-Care RIIG Guaranteed Symposium Objectives: 

• Identify priorities for self-care research within the lenses of the NINR 2022-2026 strategic 

plan.   

• Illustrate recommended best practices for self-care research within the lenses of the strategic 

plan. 

• Discuss interventions that impact self-care related to the NINR 2022-2026 strategic plan.   

• Explain research challenges in conducting community-based participatory self-care research.  

Abstract submissions should follow the IMRAD format, including an introduction with the 

purpose statement, and framework, if applicable, the methods, results, and discussion with a 

conclusion. The word count should be limited to 350 words. Abstracts will be de-identified by 

the RIIG’s co-chairs and scored by the RIIG’s symposium committee members. Committee 

members will select 3-5 abstracts that will guide the panel discussion. Ideally, chosen abstracts 

will collectively address each of the NINR’s research lenses. 

 

Please email the abstracts to the Self-Care RIIG co-chairs Dr. Natany da Costa Ferreira 

Oberfrank (natany-dacostaferreira@uiowa.edu) and Dr. Michelle Johnson 

(micheljohnson@unmc.edu) by July 22, 2022. All primary authors will be notified of the 

panelist selection by August 9, 2022. The panel discussion will take place in Des Moines, IA, 

March 29 – April 1, 2023.  
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